
From: Austin, Robert  
Sent: Monday, December 21, 2020 8:23 AM 
To: Member Input <memberinput@iccsafe.org> 
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Public Comment Period on IECC 
 
I’m not exactly sure what type of written testimony you are looking for, but I am completely in support 
of the process ICC has set forth, outlined below, for the IECC and Ch 11/IRC. 
 
 
Robert S. Austin 
Code Assistance/Development Unit 
NJ Dept. of Community Affairs 
Division of Codes and Standards 
101 S. Broad St. 
PO Box 802 
Trenton, NJ 08625 
(609) 984-7609 (phone) 
(609) 633-6729 (fax) 
www.nj.gov/dca/divisions/codes 
 
Please be advised, all responses to inquiries are issued under N.J.A.C. 5:23-3.9, Interpretations and 
opinions. 
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